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25/10/2023  20:56:282023/4151/T OBJ Alex Joss We didn¿t object to the building works planning application (2022/3470/P), because the supporting 

Arboricultural Survey & Impact Assessment report highlighted the two trees (T7 and T8) for protection, not 

felling !!!

Our flat faces directly onto these trees. They¿re provide a sense of calm and help uplift my mental health, 

significantly, on a daily basis. I fear I will be distraught if they are removed. They provide nature and character 

to many other properties on our street. 

As evergreens they are an essential part of the broader gardens ecosystem. We see birds nesting in them 

frequently. They provide natural beauty and visual cover from all the flat across the gardens. They provide 

meaningful (really!) light pollution from the proposed home during winter.

I strongly object. We¿ve just moved into the area¿ which we admired a conservation area. I trust this will 

prove to be the case.
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